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Happy 5th Birthday, C of P!
From nine children sponsored in September 2016 to 45 
children sponsored today, we are so thankful to the Lord for 
these five years of “Les Enfants de Promesse” in Côte 
d’Ivoire! Our five-year birthday parties took place while a 
team of four (two C of P staff, two sponsor volunteers) from 
the U.S. visited our three sites and interviewed each 
sponsored child. 

Our new site in Yamoussoukro just launched this fall as we 
trained five new volunteers, and we received the first child 
applications from this site in October. Join us in praying for 
each of the children and for continued commitment and 
investment from our local volunteers. Thank you for sending 
us to Côte d’Ivoire to help launch C of P and for sponsoring 
children so they can know the love of Christ!

Our new logo!

Children of Promise as a global program 
turns 30 years old in 2022! To celebrate, 
our goal here in Côte d’Ivoire is to see 30 
more children sponsored by December 
2022! We’ll update you in each newsletter 
on our progress.



For a monthly calendar of prayer requests 
for Côte d’Ivoire and Burkina Faso, visit 
www.c i c hog .o rg and c l i ck on “Prayer 
Calendar.”
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What are you doing this Wednesday?
W e a r e f u l l y 
funded! We thank 
t h e L o r d f o r 
providing and for 
each of you who 
have answered 
the call to partner 
with us. 
Thank you!

National Youth Camp

Join us for a LIVE update straight from Côte 
d’Ivoire each Wednesday at 10 a.m. Eastern 
(7 a.m. Pacific) on Facebook. Follow our 
ministry page entitled “The Mihsills - 
Missionaries to Côte d’Ivoire” and you’ll see 
the live video each week! Don’t worry — if 
you miss the live video, you can catch the 
recording posted on the page afterward. 

Moore and Rease started a new school year in 
September at French school with Moore in CE2 
(3rd grade) and Rease’s first time in school 
starting moyenne section (pre-school). They 
are pictured here (left) with their school 
uniforms and a lot of excitement! 

In the early morning on Sunday, Nov. 7, 
Bobby’s dad (pictured right) suddenly became 
very ill in India. We were able to talk with him 
briefly on video chat before he passed away on 
his way to the hospital. Bobby is currently in 

Good Moments, Difficult Moments

The CHOG National Youth Camp was held in the central city 
of Bouaké in August. We were happy to have the opportunity 
to attend their Sunday morning service (pictured left) in 
which one of the young men shared about generosity and 
giving. A young pastor gave a powerful word after the 
sermon about the way God has provided, giving examples of 
CHOG youth who have been faithful and have gone on to 
become construction managers, electricians, pastors, and 
more. God has provided! Bobby had the opportunity to share 
briefly about his own salvation experience at youth camp as 
a young adult and how God has led us here to Côte d’Ivoire. 
Praise (and pray!) for these youth as they grow in their faith.

India with his mom, brother and family, and other extended family as they grieve and 
spend time together remembering his father. Thank you for your prayers during this 
difficult time.
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